
Summer critical childcare for key workers  
We will continue to offer a critical childcare service for the 
children of single parents who are key workers or for children 
with two parents if they are both key workers. We are also 
supporting children and young people from vulnerable 
families.  
We have already contacted key workers and families who are 
currently using our service. If you think you meet the criteria 
for this support, you can find out more and how to apply on 
the council’s website.   
http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/coronavirus-childcare 
  
   

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.renfrewshire.gov.uk%2Fcoronavirus-childcare&data=02%7C01%7Cmargo.charker%40renfrewshire.gov.uk%7C136d4703d7134679f9eb08d80de819d0%7Cca2953361aa64486b2b2cf7669625305%7C0%7C0%7C637274637803034321&sdata=PrIacS4z0iyDaJuD1TttuymHdVIU%2Fl9TFXwxLxpWVv4%3D&reserved=0

